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"EU management of global emergencies: legal framework for combating
threats and crises" provides a thorough analysis of the role played by
the European Union (EU) in combating some of the global emergencies
that currently affect, or are likely to affect, our planet. In particular, the
potential of a “regional” model for coping with such emergencies is
examined, taking into account the perceived inefficacy of traditional
prevention and reaction mechanisms provided both by individual States
and international organisations. The expression “global emergencies”
refers to all situations, irrespective of the subject matter involved,
which are characterised by an unexpected state of crisis which affects
one or more regions of the world and call for an urgent and
coordinated response from competent bodies and institutions.
Furthermore, the book tests the role of the EU in managing global
emergencies with respect to four broad areas: the economic and
financial crises, the protection of the environment, terrorism and
humanitarian aid, while maintaining focus on the legal framework
within which the EU deals with such global emergencies in the light of
the innovations brought about by the Lisbon Treaty. With contributions
by leading experts in each of the identified set of challenges, EU
Management of Global Emergencies: Legal Framework for Combating
Threats and Crises aims at increasing the understanding of : (a) the
contribution of regional organizations such as the EU to the
management of global emergencies (b) the effectiveness of the EU
external action and the actual involvement of the EU in global
cooperation processes against global emergencies (c) global standards
of human rights protection in relation to measures adopted in crises
and (d) the coordination mechanisms between the EU and other
international organisations with a global or regional membership, in
the management of global emergencies.


